
  

 

 

 

 

20th March 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

 
We are incredibly excited to announce that we will be hosting a SECAT Summer Fair on 
Friday 21st July 2023.  
 
 

We are currently meeting with various members of the community who will be working 
with us to provide a fun and entertaining day for all of the local community.  
 
 
We will be providing more information soon about the event and how you can get involved. 
 
 

Please follow us on social media or keep an eye on our website for updates. 
 
 
Please see flyer below. 
 
@s_e_c_a_t  
@S_E_C_A_T 

www.secat.co.uk 

 

Kind regards 
 

 

 

SECAT 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.instagram.com/s_e_c_a_t/
https://twitter.com/S_E_C_A_T
http://www.secat.co.uk/


  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


